Appropriations Slate - February 28th, 2021
Jewish Student Union Purim Carnival
Background:

The Jewish Student Union is asking for $200.00 to fund the Purim Carnival on February 27th in
the Student Union Building open to all Truman students.

Decision:

The committee has decided to recommend up to $200 in order to reimburse the costs of the
Purim Carnival. The committee decided that funding this event will offer all Truman students an
opportunity to participate in traditions held by the Jewish community without putting a financial
strain on this recognized student organization.

Link to full application:

https://drive.google.com/file/d/16]0vadF4ikC2anGveQS0aD1wGgXUnAgB/view?usp=sharing



https://drive.google.com/file/d/16jOyadF4jkC2anGveQS0aD1wGgXUnAqB/view?usp=sharing

